
The Institute of Latin American Studies at Columbia University is 
pleased to announce the next call for applications for the 2020 
Edmundo O’Gorman Scholars Program which provides financing for 
short-term (four to eight-week) visits to Columbia by scholars and 
scientists from any discipline who are working in Mexican 
institutions of higher education. The Program is supported by the 
National Council on Science and Technology (CONACYT) of Mexico; 
its purpose is to strengthen scholarly ties between Columbia and 
the academic and research community of Mexico. 

For more information on the terms and conditions please click here, 
and feel free to forward this call to any scholar in Mexico who may 
be interested. 

http://ilas.columbia.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/OGorman-Competition-Announcement-2020.pdf

